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Haiti 

Dan Wanvig, SWBIBLE Global 

Outreach worker, and the first 

Romans Project National 

Facilitator for the recently 

opened country of Haiti, 

reported in his update, “I knew I 

wanted to see the Romans 

Project come to Haiti, but I 

wasn’t sure how to get it 

started. I found out that the 

main hurdle would be finding a 

translator who could translate 

the materials and teaching from 

English to Haitian Creole. I 

mentioned that to a new friend 

of mine here, and he got 

excited. He used to translate 

materials for a seminary and 

has a full recording studio - and 

he’s fluent in English, French, 

and Creole!”  

Praise God for connecting Dan 

and his translator friend. Pray 

for the progress of the Romans 

Project in Haiti and that God 

will use the RP to bring a love 

and knowledge of Him and His 

Word to the Haitian people. 

Burkina Faso 
Lankoandé Amasaï, National 

Facilitator for Burkina Faso, 

reported that there are 1,116 

people currently engaged in the 

Romans Challenge in Burkina. 

Lankoandé is monitoring their 

progress and providing 

encouragement to many of 

these participants through 16 

WhatsApp groups, and more 

groups are still being formed. 

 

Lankoandé also told of his great 

surprise in learning that seven 

people from Gayeri in 

Komondjari Province finished 

the reading and transcription  

of Romans while in the grip  

of insecurity and persecution. 

(Christians had been killed 

while they were at church in 

2021.) Lankoandé marveled at 

how he had not even been to 

this locality yet to talk about 

the Romans Project!  
 

We give thanks to God for His 
work in spreading the Romans 

Project throughout the 
provinces of Burkina Faso. 

Philippines 
Especially hard-hit during the 

pandemic, it is such a joy to see 

the Philippines emerging out of 

COVID, and the Romans Project 

beginning to flourish there 

again. In October, Southeast 

Asia International Director 

Cesar Tallada, along with 

SWBIBLE GO Worker Edmir 

Miranda, and RP coordinators 

Ramon Borja and Dr Rick 

Trinidad, held a gathering in 

Palauig where they challenged 

36 pastors and church leaders 

representing two provinces, 

Zambales and Bataan. During 

this day-long gathering, the 

group was introduced to the 

Romans Project, were taught 

from the book of Romans, then 

spent time reading through 

Romans aloud together and 

transcribing chapter one. 

Please pray that God will open 
more provinces for the Romans 
Project and that the hearts of 

the Filipino people will be eager 
to grow in their understanding 

of the gospel of grace. 
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